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NYC – Native Youth Conference 
Camp Nakamun, AB 

THANK YOU for choosing to attend NYC this year and being a chaperone for your youth. 
Your decision was important, and your youth appreciate you. 

The purpose of NYC is to offer hope and encouragement to Indigenous youth, through 

the gospel of Jesus Christ. 

As a chaperone, we have a few guidelines we ask you to follow: 

• Attend the Friday morning chaperone information session, 

• Ensure you are always with your youth, or know where they are, 

• Make sure they are in their designated workshops, and phones are not being 

used during sessions, 

• Help the security team, and make certain your youth stay in their cabins in the 

evening, after bedtime, 

• Promote the respect of yourself, your youth, and others in attendance, by 

dressing appropriately, and ensuring your youth are as well, by wearing modest 

skin covering clothing, 

• Discuss with your youth that no drugs or alcohol are to be consumed, or 

brought to Camp Nakamun, and smoking is permitted only in the designated 

area by the canteen, 

• No fighting. No exceptions. If any fighting occurs, the police will be called and 

all involved will be asked to leave Camp. 

• The youth are watching you. Set a good example by behaving as is fitting for 

your surroundings. Please be courteous and aware of the environment you are 

in.  

Bless You, 

 

Your NYC Team 

mailto:NATIVEYOUTHCO@GMAIL.COM

